
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Families,

We have finally reached the end of Term 1. This has come at a good time for students, staff

and families as we have been hit very hard with illness over the last 4-5 weeks.

Thank you to Nat Butler, Emily Young, Ali Spriggs, Nyree Doolan-Newchurch, Cassandra

Johns and Teresa Breen who have nominated to be on the Governing Council. Our staff

representatives are myself, Jeanette Cowan and Helen Redford. Last night we held a meeting

and Nat Butler was elected chairperson. We also approved the school budget for 2024. It is

not too late to join us if you would like to be involved in school decision making.

School photos are in Week 2 next term. I have included the price list in this newsletter and

how to order online. We will be sending envelopes home at the beginning of Term 2, but

wanted to let parents know it was coming up so it wasn’t a surprise.

Today we have a number of students at the Table Tennis Carnival and on Monday we had a

group of students attend choir practice with the Whyalla Combined Primary Schools Choir. It

was so pleasing to see the positive way in which both groups of students represented

Whyalla Stuart Primary School.

Tomorrow we will be celebrating the end of term with a Pyjama Day and movie. The students

are looking forward to this day. If they don’t want to wear their pajamas they can wear comfy

clothes as long as they are sun smart. 

We were also very fortunate to have some pasta donated by Pasta Chef and we had a

surprise Pasta Lunch on Wednesday. We would like to thank them for their support of our

students as it is greatly appreciated.

On behalf of all the staff I would like to wish all our families a safe and happy holidays. We

look forward to seeing you all back on Monday 29th April.

Jenny MacDonald
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Dates To
Remember

Friday 12th April
Pyjama Day and last day of Term 1

Early Dismissal at 2:15pm

Monday 29th April
Day 1 Term 2

Friday 3rd May
Netball Carnival

Thursday 9th May
School Photos

Friday 10th May
Soccer Carnival
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Hungry Caterpillar
10am

3-8 years
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All children under 12 must be accompanied by an adult
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Board Games
1 - 4pm
5-12 years

APRIL 24

SCHOOL Holidays
WHYALLA PUBLIC LIBRARY

Monday Tuesday FridayWednesday Thursday

Bookings through
Humanitix

Follow Whyalla Public Library on
Social Media for more information

Big Rock Road Show
11am and 1pm

Presented by CUA
5-14 years

The Brainary
Robotics

10am - 12pm
12+ Yrs

Card making for kids &
interactive workshop
Presented by CUA
11am and 1pm

5-14 years

Science Fun
with the Smith

Family
10am

5-12 years

School Photo Pricing School Holiday Fun
The Whyalla Public Library has some amazing holiday

activities organised. Please see the information below!

Bookings for events need to be made through Humanitix.

Keep an eye on our school’s Facebook page where I will

share any special events that come up in the holidays!

Why not take advantage of the weather and the amazing

playgrounds we have around Whyalla to have a picnic  

Please note that all children will have their school photo

taken on the day regardless of if you are purchasing

photos. It would be great to make sure all of our students

are here! Pricing is as follows and more information can

be found on their website using the information on the

following page.

Deluxe Package $64

Value Package $59

Regular Package $54

Basic Package $50

Portrait Only $35

Group Only $32



order your school photos now
to order visit: www.advancedlife.com.au

enter code: 7QD E8Z MFA



Congratulations to

the students

representing our

school at the

Table Tennis

Carnival.


